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Lions Quest is being promoted in BC in the following ways:                      
 
19-I – PZC Lion Michael Stanford, Lions Quest Chairperson: 
Working on a Banner Patch Program for levels of donations from Clubs for an LCIF grant in 19-I 
 
19-D – PDG Norma Bent Lions Quest Chairperson: 
Having two “Do Your Part Community Workshops this Month. One Saturday, October 24th at 
10:00 AM and the other Tuesday Oct 27th at 1 pm. Then in November they will be offered again. 
A letter has gone out to the teachers that took the workshop last year from the Oliver District, to 
see if there are anymore who would be interested in the Virtual School based workshop being 
aired at the times and dates listed below. District 19-D has monies available for teachers in our 
district.  
 
19-A – PZC Vivian Lo – Lions Quest Chairperson: Working on putting school-based programs 
into the University and Fundraising with in District 19-A.   
Doing workshops on, 1. Maintenance on Mental Health Awareness for Youth and 2. Techniques 
for online teaching, both these workshops are in Chinese. Once these are completed, Vivian will 
have them available in English.   
 
19-H – Lion Nathan Martyn, Lions Quest Chairperson: No Report 
 
19-E – no Lions Quest Chairperson at this time.  However, the BC Clubs and ZC’s have been 
invited to join the 19-D “Do your part” Community Workshops in October and then again in 
November. 
 
Generally: 
A Panel with Executive Director Joanne McQuiggan on What the Heck is Lions Quest – will be 
offered at the Virtual MD19 Convention on November 7, 2020.  I invite all that are reading this 
report to take this panel. 
 
The school-based Workshops are being offered on line as well for teachers on the following 
dates and times across Canada. 
 
Lions Quest Social Emotional Learning K-8 Workshop 
October 21, 1 pm EDT or 
October 23, 12 pm EDT or 
November 3, 2 pm EST or 
November 5, 2 pm EST  
 
Please reminder that it is important that the Lions Quest programs both Community and School 
Based be promoted in our Lions Districts in B.C. to bring positive youth development and “Make 
a Difference for Kids” in all our communities. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
PDG Norma  


